

Registry in Santiago

Markus Demleitner, chair

Theresa Dower, vice-chair

- Registry Interfaces 1.1 – REC now?
- VOResource 1.1 – REC now?
- Discovering dependent resources – standup side meeting
Tue after session
- RegTAP 1.1 – PR after this
- STC in the Registry Note
- VOResource 1.2
– work starting now



Session I

Tuesday, 16:00-17:30, Spirit: Towards VODataService 1.2

- Markus: STC in the Registry Note
- Brian: Declaring DALI interfaces
- Markus: VODataService 1.2 plans
- Everyone: VODataService 1.2 discussion

Session II

Tuesday, 09:00-10:30, Spirit?: Misc Registry Topics

- Markus: RegTAP 1.1 implementation feedback
- Costas: Anomalies report
- Markus: DOIs on request for registry records: voidoi
- Everyone: Roadmap review

Homework

- Are *your* standards registered? Are the records up to date?
- Are *your* services registered? Do you provide tablesets? Do you provide STC coverage?
- If you're providing or using VOEvent: Contribute to VOEventRegExt use cases (talk to Dave)

For this and more: talk to us while we're here.